
Food Bank collection 

On Wednesday 22nd June 2022 

This summer, due to rising food prices, supporting of our 

local food banks in Haringey is more important than ever.   

If you are able to, please send in with your child something 

from the list below to support those in need on Wednesday 

22nd June 2022: 

 

Nappies, sizes 4,5,6    Baby wipes 

Shower gel     Shampoo 

Long-life milk     Rice 

Biscuits      Crackers 

Tinned sweetcorn     Tinned tuna 

Laundry capsules    Tined food 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Everyone has the right to a healthy body, food and 

drink. 


